
  Children’s Services 
Sports Development Unit

Turner Road Centre
Turner Road

Norwich
 NR2 4HB
 
 Tel: 01603 723697
Your Ref: Fax: 01603 760448
  
Our Ref:    MR/vg Please ask for:  Martin Radmore
  
Date:  Email: martin.radmore@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
Re: Norwich Union Playsafe Scheme 
 
Just a courtesy reminder to say that applications for the Norwich Union Playsafe 
Scheme are due in at the end of this month. Norwich Union has invested £25 000 in 
the scheme for schools to bid for funds to help promote positive, safe play in their 
schools. 
 
This year’s scheme will see all applicants eligible for free training courses for their 
Midday Supervisory Assistants or TA’s on promoting positive play on the playground. 
It must be stressed that in applying for the funding does not guarantee any funds or a 
percentage of the total allocation shared between applicants. Awards will be made by 
the Norwich Union Board to schemes that they feel will make the most difference.  
 
There is a large amount of support material available on the PE web-site (including 
the shortened application form). This can be viewed at: 
www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/pages/viewpage.asp?uniqid=119
 
If you require any additional help then please contact me on the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Martin Radmore 
Head of PE, Sport and Physical Development 

http://www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/pages/viewpage.asp?uniqid=119

